

APRIL 2024

OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF THE BECC BOARD OF DIRECTORS



On behalf of the BECC Board of Directors,

we hope you have a wonderful April vacation week!



PARENT PROGRAMS & COMMUNITY RELATIONS

Contact parentprogramsb@beccri.org with any questions!



Thank you BECC Families for making Family Movie Night another great success!

110 tickets were purchased and lots of popcorn munched. When the movie felt a little long but the music was too good to sit down our students and siblings were dancing in the aisles!

Thank you for a night we won't soon forget with our incredible school community.



FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE

Contact fundraisinga@beccri.org with any questions!

BECC SPRING FUNDRAISER BRING THE BEAT BACK!



We can't wait to see many of you at the annual spring fundraiser!

Get excited for a fun night of conversation, music, food, auctions and more. This is the night when the community really comes together and we raise essential funds to keep our school - from the playground to the classroom and everything in between - the very best it can be!

We thank you all in advance for joining us in person, or for finding ways to contribute to the auctions and buying 50/50 raffle tickets. Please return your baggies with tickets to the school no later than Thursday, April 4th!

Don't forget to bring CASH... you never know what surprises may await!



Please follow BECC on Instagram:

@barringtonearlychildhoodcenter